
The Board of Directors of the 

Interlake Community Foundation, Inc. 

requests the pleasure of your company 
at our Annual Grant Awards Celebration

to be held on 

Monday, May 15th, 2023
7:00 P.M. at the Balmoral Community Hall

6003E Road 85N, Balmoral, MB
Doors open at 6:30PM

        We extend this hospitality to thank our donors, 
community supporters, and fund stakeholders 

for their roles in developing the ICF.
Come early for refreshments and entertainment.

The evening will also recognize the important contributions 
by charities in our communities with the presentation of the       

2023 Community and designated fund grants.

Please RSVP: 
Phone: 204-467-5634
tracy@interlakefoundation.ca

www.interlakefoundation.ca

“Building for Tomorrow - Today!" 




